Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2013 3:23 PM

To: '‘Andrews, Emmy"

Cc: ‘Gunderson, Gary (Sacramento,CA-US)'; dehloptoxic, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RO16, 1675 7th St. , USPS

Dear Ms. Andrews,

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) has reviewed the First Semi-Annual 2013 Groundwater Monitoring
Report dated April 25, 2013 and received July 17, 2013. In the report, TRC “recommends compiling a CSM and closure
package for review by the ACDEH in lieu of the soil vapor investigation.” ACEH concurs that development of a Site
Conceptual Model (SCM) to support closure under the Low-Threat Underground Storage Tank Case Closure Policy is
appropriate at this time.

Please submit the SCM to the Alameda County ftp site and Geotracker by September 26, 2013.
Sincerely,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pky.

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://ehgis.acgov.org/dehpublic/dehpublic.jsp




